
West Phoenix High School 
Class of 1957 

60th Year Reunion 2017 
 

Chair: Jacque Haimes Jensen 
Honorary Chairs from Previous Reunions: 

Jacque Haimes Jensen, Liz Kesler Bolin, Jim Mason 
Janice Hunter Hoeschler and John Marshall 

Secretary: Janice Hunter Hoeschler 
Treasurer: Larry Popkin  

Communication: Dave Roberts 
Committee Members: 

 
BUDGET OVERSITE: Art Halley(CH), Larry Popkin, Bill Bowles, John Marshall, 

and David Roberts 
BOOKLET: Janet Jordan Fee(CH), Twyla Howe Thompson, Dave Roberts 
PRINTING OF BOOKLET Peter and Sheila Benjamin** 
DONATIONS: Bill Bowles and Art Halley 
WEBSITE Liz Kesler Bolin*** 
NEWSLETTER David Roberts and John Marshall 
VENUE SEARCH TEAM  David Roberts, John Marshall, and Art Halley 
TROLLEY RIDE Janice Hunter Hoeschler (CH) 
CRUISING CENTRAL LUNCH  Twyla Howe Thompson(CH)**** and  Liz Kesler Bolin 
RECEPTION & DINNER Jan Hunter Hoeschler (CH), Nancy Groves Sauder, and 

Jacque Jensen 
DECORATIONS  Gretchen Hoover Bathgate(CH) 
GOODIE BAGS Kaydie Turner Marshall (CH) 
“THE CAR” Larry Popkin 
REGISTRATION Twyla Howe Thompson (CH), Liz Kesler Bolin, 
 Dave Roberts, and Barbara Green Cawthorne 
MEMORIAL & MEMORABILIA    Judy Gettig Gage (CH), Virginia Boykin Perkins, and 

Jacque Jensen 
DINNER SELECTION TASTERS Twyla Howe Thompson, Kaydie Turner Marshall, 

Nancy Groves Sauder, Liz Kesler Bolin 
MEMBERS-AT-LARGE Nancy Moore Bennett, Carole Beckett Bounds, Ed Burns, 

Dave Doerrer, Phyllis Moore Earle, Ed Eisle John Guthrie, 
Sandra Hathy, Carole Futrelle Holmes, Gene Holmes, Cy 
Kobey, Karen Anderson Locket  Norm Marcus, Jacque 
Payne, Brenda Colson Robertson, Shirley Wetzel Ryan, 
Ruth Boynton, Jerry Westrope, Phyllis Herzberg Wolfskill 

ANNUAL REUNION LUNCHEON John Marshall***** (“Number One Aunt Chiladas Fan”) 
SPECIAL SHOUT OUTS AND  KUDOS TO: *David Roberts for maintaining 
our database and communication links with Alums for over 40 years, 
**Peter and Sheila Benjamin have been so helpful with our printing 
and Peter drives our booklets from California, ***Liz Kesler Bolin for 
setting up our Website and financially maintaining it for all these 
years, and**** Twyla Howe Thompson for her masterful tally of “all the 
balls in the air”. 


